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High School Shadow Days and
Family Nights
High School Shadow Days are in November
this year. This is a chance for 8th grade
students to get information about and a tour
of the high school(s) they are interested in. If
your student is interested in Benson, they
must attend the Shadow Day.  Permission
slips are available in Beaumont's office and
linked below, and are due to Mrs. Goodwin.

Parents will be responsible for getting
students to Grant and Benson for the events
and there will be buses at Grant and Benson
to bring the kids to Beaumont after the
events.

Benson Shadow Day - November 14th, 8-
11:00

Benson Application night - November 28th,
6:00-7:30

Benson Shadow Day Permission Slip
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Grant Shadow Day at Marshall Campus-
November 14th, 9:45-11:30

Grant Family night at Marshall Campus-
November 16th, 6:00-8:00

Grant Shadow Day Permission Slip
 

 
Madison Shadow Day - November 27th,
12:00-2:20

Madison Family Night - November 14th,
6:00-8:00

Madison Shadow Day Permission Slip
 

Jefferson - NO Shadow Day

Jefferson Family Night - November 15th,
6:30-8:00

Beaumont Foundation Match
 

Every donation you make through November
18th will be DOUBLED by our generous
Match backers!
That's right:  For a limited time only, we have
a Challenge Match going on at Beaumont, and
every single dollar you give will be
DOUBLED!  If you give $100, Beaumont gets
$200.  If you give $500, Beaumont gets
$1000!  (And if your company will match
charitable donations, your company's match
will be doubled, too!)   NOTE: For those who
prefer monthly donations, the Match will
double the TOTAL of your whole YEAR'S
donation!  And yes, the Beaumont
Foundation is a 501(c)3.  You'll get a receipt
for tax purposes.

  
To DOUBLE your donation, send a check
made out to Beaumont Foundation to:  
Beaumont Middle School, Attention:
Foundation Match, 4043 NE Fremont,
Portland, OR 97212.
 
Or donate online:
1)  Go to AllHandsRaised.org/donate
2)  Enter the donation amount
3)  Select Recipient (select a PPS School): 
Beaumont MS

Community Events

Calendar
 

Oct 30-Nov 2
 Spirit Week

 

Nov 2
 School Dance

 

Nov 3
 No School - Teacher

Planning
 

Nov 8-9
 Parent Teacher

Conferences
 

Nov 18 
 Foundation Happy Hour

(Parents only) 6pm
 

Nov 19
 Last day to DOUBLE your

Donation to Foundation
 

Feb 7
 7pm PTA General Meeting

 

Mar 8
 6pm 8th Grade vs Staff

Basketball Game
 

Mar 22
 Grandparents & Special

Friends Day
 

May 9
 7pm General Meeting
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4)  Then put in your credit card info, and
you've doubled your donation!
 
Want to learn more?  Email Pattie
Renouardor Michaela Santen-Cotter.

All School Party - Permission slips
and Information
Our first school dance will be Thursday,
November 2 from 4:00-6:00. This dance is
run by WEB Leaders, and they are planning
an evening of Halloween fun.  October 30-
November 2 will be WEB Spirit Week, with
different dress-up themes each day,
culminating in the All School Party after
school on Thursday, which will include a DJ,
concessions, and a Haunted House. 

 
Students need to turn in PERMISSION
SLIPS to attend the event.  Please
clickHERE to download a copy.

Volunteers Needed
 We need at least 10 parent volunteers for this

event, but 20 would be amazing. WEB will be
setting up the Haunted House from 2:00-
4:00, so we could use lots of help at this time,
but during the dance we need help selling
concessions, helping students go through the
Haunted House, letting students into the
dance, and monitoring the café and gym. 

We could also use donations for our Haunted
House. Things we need: scary clown masks,
old sheets or tarps you no longer need, six
bails of hay, lots of medium and large boxes
for making walls, and Halloween candy. All
donations can be brought to the office for Ria
Goodwin. 

 
Please contact Mrs. Goodwin
atrgoodwin@pps.net if you can help at the All
School Party with donations, by volunteering,
or both.

Beaumont Spirit Week
 

Next week is Spirit Week, Oct. 30- Nov. 2nd. 
 

The following dress-up themes were decided
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by Beaumont's fabulous WEB Leaders
for Spirit Week:
10/30, Monday - Pajama Day
10/31, Tuesday - wear black and orange(wear
your Halloween Costume on Thursday)
11/1, Wednesday - Dress like a teacher day
11/2, Thursday - Costume Day followed by
after school All School Party with Haunted
House 4-6 PM
 
11/3- No School for students Friday because it
is a Teacher Planning Day

Staff Potluck
 

As a way to show our appreciation for our
hard working teachers, we are requesting
help providing teachers with food while they
are in Parent-Teacher Conferences all day on
Wednesday, Nov. 8. 

 
If you are able to contribute, please visit
thisSignup Genius to sign up to bring a dish
for a Staff Potluck. 

 
Thank you for your support!

Save the Date:  November 18 is
Beaumont's Annual Happy Hour
 
It's a treasured tradition at Beaumont:  The
annual Fall Happy Hour!  This is our fun,
festive, adults-only gathering of Beaumont
parents and staff -- and trust us when we say
you won't want to miss it.  So mark your
calendar for Saturday, November 18 at 6PM,
and join us for a casual and fabulously fun
evening at Beaumont parents Erika and
Aaron Kohn's lovely home. 

  
Early-bird tickets now available: Your
tickets include appetizers, wine, beer, and
more.  Click HERE for details and tickets.  We
can't wait to see you!
 
PS:  We're looking for donations of food and
beverage. If you can bring something or have
suggestions, please email Christine Boyd.
Thank you!
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Beaumont Book Harvest
 

Got books?  Join us in partnering with The
Children’s Book Bank to collect a whopping
30,000 books during this year’s Children's
Book Harvest book drive.  Bring in your
outgrown, gently used books appropriate for
babies, toddlers, elementary age children and
middle schoolers. Used books in good
condition and even new books are welcome
and will benefit PPS students in need!. Drop
off your books at the Beaumont Library, or
the Beaumont Office from November 1st thru
November 9th.

Our goal at Beaumont is to collect 300 books!
Of special need are books that feature
children of color and books in Spanish.
Consider donating new books that reflect the
wonderful diversity of the PPS community.
Cash donations are also accepted and allow
The Children's Book Bank to purchase books
in Spanish and other books not generally
collected in the book drive. Families who wish
to contribute cash to support the Children's
Book Harvest may donate here.  Please help
us put a book in the hand of every child.

For more information contact:

Teacher Librarian, Julie
McMillanjmcmillan@pps.net

Girls Night Out Gives Back
  

 Thank you to everyone who has donated
  

 How you can help:
 Collect/donate any of the following items and

bring the items to Ms. Mittelstadt at the
Beaumont library.

  
 Women’s Hygiene Products (unused)

 Socks
 Tampons

 Combs
 Lotion
 Travel sizes items are great.

  
 OR

 Donate  to the Girls Night Out fund using
School Pay to help pay for other expenses for
the night, including t-shirts for each girl that
says “Nevertheless She Persisted”.
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 Please deliver all items by Friday November
17 so I have time to make sure we have
enough of all the items.

  
 Thank you for your help with this project.

 Ms. Mittelstadt, Mrs. Parrott, and Mrs.
Goodwin

Community Events

Madison Girls Youth Basketball
  

Girls basketball try outs are 1 week away! Please re-
send this information out to families. Thank you for
supporting athletic opportunities for our students!

  
Madison PIL 6-8th Girls Basketball Try-out Dates! 

Saturday, Nov. 4 – Madison High School

Doors Open 9:00am

6th Grade: 9:30am – 11:00am

7th Grade: 11:15am – 12:45pm

8th Grade: 1:00pm – 2:30pm



Grant Gendrills Dance Team invitation
 

The Grant High School Gendrills Dance team would
like to invite your K-8 students to come participate
at our annual Dance Day with the Gendrills event on
Saturday, December 2nd from 9 AM-2:30 PM at the
Marshall Campus.  Attached is the flyer that will be
arriving at your school in the next week or so
through the PONY. 

  
We appreciate your support and look forward to
meeting some of your students!
 
Thanks,
Kali Capps
Grant Gendrills Dance Team Coach



Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and
worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in
society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School
Board that there will be no discrimination or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of
age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national
origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any
educational programs, activities or employment.
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